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A D D E N D U M    N U M B E R   6 

 

September 24, 2021 

 

RFP No. 2021-104_Property Maintenance Services 

 

Housing Authority Prince George’s County 

Department of Housing and Community Development 

9200 Basil Court, Suite 500 

Largo, MD  20744 

 

 

Note:  Proposals received are not publicly opened.   

 

Receipt of this Addendum is to be acknowledged by the Respondent by signing, dating, and 

submitting with the proposal. Failure to do so may render the submission non-responsive. 

 

The following revisions, clarifications, additions, and/or deletions are included in this Addendum No. 6 to 

the subject RFP and are to be fully incorporated into each Respondent’s submission for work solicited 

therein. 

 

Respondent acknowledges receipt of Addendum: __________________________      ________________ 

                                                                                    Respondent’s Signature                         Date 

 

Changing Proposal due date from Wednesday, September 29, 2021 at 2:00 p.m. 

to Monday, October 25, at 2:00 p.m. 

 

NOTE: Please contact Chrystal Harris at crharris@co.pg.md.us and/or Dante 

Clark at dlclark@co.pg.md.us for any site visit/walk thru;  

 

Notification must be 48 hours prior to any site visit at any site walk thru 

 

Additional question(s) due date will be Friday, October 1, 2021 at 2:00pm 

 

NOTE:  See Attachment No. 1 for registration instructions on the HAPGC new eProcurement 

Launch/Process 

 

 

                  Submit all written questions to hapgcprocurement@co.pg.md.us  
 

 
***** END OF ADDENDUM NO. 6 ***** 
 

 
       Procurement Department 

       Attachment No. 1_HAPGC eProcurement Registration  
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 Exhibit 1_HAPGC eProcurement Registration 

 

 Housing Authority of Prince Georges County 

 

 

 

Dear Vendor(s), 

 

The Housing Authority of Prince George’s County (HAPGC) has partnered 

with Bonfire Interactive to create a new procurement portal that will allow you to 

access business opportunities and submit bids and proposals to HAPGC digitally. 

 

Vendors are requested to visit the HAPGC procurement portal at 

https://hapgcprocurement.bonfirehub.com/, then follow the link to the Bonfire 

vendor registration page to register your company. 

 

Registration is easy and free.  If you have any challenges with the registration 

process, please contact Bonfire Interactive Support at support@gobonfire.com. 

 

HAPGC is excited about the changes we are making to streamline our electronic 

bid process and we look forward to continuing our good relationship with you and 

appreciate your interest. 

 

Should you have any questions, please contact the Procurement at 

hapgcprocurement@co.pg.md.us.   

 

Thank you for your interest in doing business with HAPGC  
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